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DIARY DATES 

	
	Term dates / Meetings etc
	Sport / Trips / Activities

	November
	
	

	13th
	Deadline for Year 6 High School forms
	

	18th
	Governors Meeting
	

	24th
	New intake consultation meeting 3.30p.m.
	

	25th
	New intake visit 1.00p.m.-3.00p.m.
Abacus Maths introduction to parents and Governors report to parents 6.00p.m.
	

	26th
	
	Fluoride tooth painting

	December
	
	

	5th
	
	Village Christmas Fayre

	7th
	
	Key Stage 2 Christmas concert - 1.45p.m.

	8th
	
	Foundation Phase Christmas concert 1.45p.m.

	9th
	
	Key Stage 2 Christmas concert - 6.00p.m.

	10th
	
	Foundation Phase Christmas concert 6.00.m.

	16th
	
	Foundation Phase Christmas party

	17th
	
	Key Stage Two Christmas party

	18th
	End of term
	

	January
	
	

	4th
	Start of term
	


Farm Africa


Thank you for your donations to our recent appeal in support of Farm Africa. We have so far raised £798.25 which is a fantastic amount. If you have not yet returned your sponsor forms and money, please do so as soon as possible.





Visiting School


Thank you for your co-operation in entering School through the main entrance. This is helping us greatly in making sure that the site is secure.


Punctuality


While we appreciate that most children arrive in school on time, we have a small minority of pupils who arrive late in the mornings and are picked up late at the end of the day. Registration begins at 8.55a.m. and closes at 9.05a.m. Any pupil arriving during this 10 minute period is registered as being late and after 9.05a.m. they will be marked as absent.


If this happens regularly we are asked to contact parents to meet with our Educational Welfare Officer.


School finishes at 3.15 p.m. and we request that you are at the appropriate pick up point before this time.





Governors report to parents and Abacus Maths evening


You will shortly be receiving a copy of the Annual Governors Report to Parents and following this, on Wednesday 25th of November at 6p.m. you will have the opportunity to discuss the report with the Governing Body. To coincide with this, we are holding an event to introduce our new Abacus Maths scheme of work that your children will have been using this term. The teachers will be on hand to show you examples of work from the scheme and answer any questions you may have. You will also be given the chance to try out some activities for yourselves. It would be great to see as many of you as possible at this event.





Parent Texting Service





Thank you to those of you who responded to our survey on the parent texting service. Based on your feedback we have decided to not proceed with this for the time being. You will continue to be contacted by e-mail and those who have requested paper copies of letters will continue to receive these. If you have any problems with receiving information from school, please let us know.





Christmas dates


There will be two concerts during the Christmas period. The dates are as follows:


Foundation Phase(Classes 1,2 and Y2 in Class 3)


Tuesday December 8th 1.45p.m.


Thursday December 10th 6.00p.m.





Key Stage 2 (Class 4, 5 and Y3 in Class 3)


Monday December 7th 1.45p.m.


Wednesday December 9th 6.00p.m.


The foundation phase performances will take place in School and the Key Stage Two concerts will be in Church.





The Christmas Fayre in the Village Hall will take place on Saturday 5th of December.





We are very grateful to the Friends of the School for once again organising parties for the children. These will take place on Wednesday 16th December for Foundation Phase pupils and Thursday 17th December for Key Stage Two children.




















Winter Clothing


A polite reminder to ensure that your children have coats and appropriate footwear during the winter months . Thank you.





HWB+ and the School Website


During the next few weeks your children will be allocated with passwords to access their class HWB+ page. HWB+ is a Welsh Government initiative, where all schools are given an internet platform to share information with parents, set homework for children, show examples of children's work and it gives the children a means to communicate safely online thorugh secure message boards and blogs. All classes used the HWB+ platform last year and we recieved consent forms from most parents to allow your children to access HWB+ at home. 


The school website has also been updated with important documents and information available to parents, Please have a look.








